
From: Andrew Mihok  
Subject: 300 Water Street OP1707 & ZC1712 
 
I wish to register my emphatic opposition to the proposed changes of the land use designation from 
“Open Space and Park” with a “Natural Areas Overlay”! I do not feel that changing to “Low Density 
Residential” is in keeping with the current open areas on Denver Road as well as negatively impacting 
wild life throughout the area. 
 
I respectfully ask that my feelings be added to the Council Agenda. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Andrew Mihok 
 


